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From: Christopher John 
Sent: Friday, 21 May 2010 10:41 AM
To: Christopher John; Griffiths, Owen (SEN); Community Affairs, Committee (SEN)
Cc: Alan Woodward
Subject: RE: RE: Tasmanian Senate Inquiry into Suicide
Attachments: image001.jpg

Dear Senators,  
 
My apologies, one more additionally item it left of the previous list is the link to the Stateline story on suicide & the 
memorial service held in Campbelltown in April this year 
 
http://www.abc.net.au/news/video/2010/04/23/2881750.htm  
 
Regards 
  
 
Christopher John 
CEO Lifeline Hobart 

From: Christopher John  
Sent: Friday, 21 May 2010 9:24 AM 
To: 'community.affairs.sen@aph.gov.au' 
Cc: Alan Woodward 
Subject: RE: Tasmanian Senate Inquiry into Suicide 
 
Dear Senators, 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to discuss and visit you made to our centre yesterday. I am following up with some 
addition items we discussed during the hearings. 
 

1. As requested during the Lifeline presentation during the Tasmanian Senate Committee hearing into suicide, 
please find attached the copy of the Advertisement for the Tasmanian Suicide Memorial Service placed in all 
Tasmanian Papers on the 10th of April this year.  

2. Please also find a link to Lifeline’s Service finder here…  http://www.lifeline.org.au/find_help/service_finder 
3. Further to the discussions regarding the Uniting Care booklet. This booklet is a Launceston specific booklet 

for families services. I does not cover any service outside of the greater Launceston service area, and as I 
understand, is recently new. This is why the TimeOut projection is listed here, and why Lifeline Hobart does 
not hold copies of the booklet yet. We have some copies coming to our office for distribution should we 
come across people needed to access support in the Launceston area. 

 
Many thanks for your time yesterday.  
Regards 
 
 
Christopher JOHN  
Chief Executive Officer 

 
P:    03 6224 3450 
M:   0437 241 627 

:  5 Battery Square, Battery Point 7004 
E:    christopher.j@lifelinetasmania.org.au   
W:   www.lifeline.org.au/hobart  
  
 






